
Awareness Camp on Student Credit Card Scheme on 11th December 2023

The future flickered into focus on December 11th, 2023, as Raidighi College hosted an awareness
camp on the Student Credit Card Scheme. Buzzing with financial literacy, the event empowered
students to take control of their academic journey.

Informative talks dissected the intricacies of the scheme, dispelling myths and illuminating avenues
for financial independence. Students learned how to responsibly navigate loans, build credit scores,
and  utilize  funds  for  educational  pursuits.  Interactive  sessions  fostered  understanding,  sparking
dialogue and addressing anxieties.

Beyond mere information, the camp instilled a sense of agency. Students discovered the potential of
the scheme to bridge financial gaps, fuel aspirations, and pave the path towards educational goals.
The air thrummed with newfound possibilities, and a sense of empowered future bloomed across
the campus.

The Student Credit Card Scheme awareness camp wasn't just a one-day event; it was a seed planted.
It kindled a sense of fiscal responsibility, nurtured dreams for a brighter tomorrow, and equipped
students with the tools to navigate their financial landscape with confidence. As they stepped out of
the session, they carried not just knowledge, but the power to shape their own destinies




